
HB 2481 -- DEMENTIA TRAINING

SPONSOR: Morris (140)

Currently, the Department of Health and Senior Services is required
to maintain minimum training requirements for persons involved in
the delivery of care to persons with dementia. This bill requires
that the department develop those standards in coordination with
the Alzheimer’s Association, and that it include certain types of
initial and ongoing training for administrative employees and those
delivering care.

The bill also requires the department to determine how often
continuing education will be required and that the department
provide oversight of the entities providing training. Finally, it
requires the department to ensure that facilities are meeting
training requirements and that persons who receive training are
demonstrating the required proficiencies.


